Wireless Communications Association International 202 452 7823 omie
1333 H Street, NW; Suite 700 West 202 452 0041 rax
Washington, DC 20005 WwWWw.weai.com

July 17,2009

Director, Spectrum Management Operations
Radiocommunications and Broadcasting Regulatory Branch
Industry Canada

300 Slater Street

Ottawa, Ontario, K1A 0C8

Via email to spectrum.operations@ic.gc.ca

Re: Canada Gazette, Part I, March 14, 2009, Notice No. DGRB-005-09, Consultation on
Transition to Broadband Radio Service (BRS) in the Band 2500-2690 MHz

Dear Director,

The Wireless Communications Association International, Inc. (WCAI) appreciates the
opportunity to provide reply comments on this Consultation. The documents are being
sent in Adobe Acrobat Professional Version 7.0 using the operating system Microsoft
Windows XP Professional.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Susan Polyakova

Susan Polyakova

Vice President, Communications and Strategy
WCAI


mailto:spectrum.operations@ic.gc.ca

